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ROYAL VISIT 1970

Statement by the Prime Minister, Mr. John Gorton

When The Queen and The Duke of Edinburgh visit

New Zealand and Australia next year they will be accompanied

for some of the time by The Prince of Wales and The Princess

Anne.

Exact dates will be released in due course, but

it is probable that Prince Charles will have to return to the

United Kingdom before the middle of April to resume his studies

at Cambridge.
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